
2017-2018 State Employees Federated Appeal (SEFA) Campaign 
 

 
 

Farmingdale State College Annual SEFA Campaign 

The 2017 SEFA Campaign ends on December 31, 2017 

You still have time to make a Pledge 

Please support Farmingdale State College’s effort to assist community-based 
organizations and non-profits in New York through crowd funding with the SEFA 
Campaign. State employees can donate to charities of their choice through a single 
pledge, easily paid through a payroll deduction. Just $1.00 a pay period can offer 
support and assistance to others - - that is $26.00 per year.  
 

The list of Charities is on the SEFA website: http://www.sefanys.org/. Your pledge 
to a charitable organization will help thousands of individuals, our neighbors, our 
community and our world. “Make a Pledge and Make a Difference in Someone’s 
Life.”   
 

Thank you for your support.  “Together We Can Make a Difference.” 
 

For additional information, contact Dr. Veronica Henry at 631 420-2622 or 
veronica.henry@farmingdale.edu. 
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